
McGuffey 4th Grade Field Trip 

 

Our McGuffey 4th Graders will be visiting the 

Butler Institute of American Art in Youngstown on 

Tuesday, April 5th.  This field trip is a part of the 

“Our Good Neighbor Program” through the Butler Institute.  

Our students will leave the school at 11:15am and 

will return at 1:30pm.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Below is the website for the Butler if you’d like to 

learn about the institute. 

 

https://butlerart.com/ 


